
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear  
 
Proposed Parking Restrictions (TRO 5294) 
 
Dunster Road and Peters Close, Newthorpe – PUBLIC A DVERT 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver Highway 
Services. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council have received complaints, including a petition, which has raised 
concerns with unsafe and obstructive parking on Duster Road at Newthorpe on the approach to the 
alleyway leading to Greasley Beauvale Primary School. To help alleviate the problem it is proposed 
to introduce ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) around the junction of 
Dunster Road and Peters Close. It is also proposed to introduce No Waiting Mon to Friday 8am to 
4.30pm (Single Yellow Lines) around the turning head next to the alleyway on Dunster Road. Before 
proceeding further, I wish to consider the views of residents, businesses and organisations who may 
be interested in this matter.  
 
The proposals will be advertised and notices displayed on site. A plan showing the proposals 
(Drawing number H/SLW/3689/01) is attached, along with a copy of the site notice. 
 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, by 23 rd  
April 2021 . If your comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals please clearly state 
this and the reasons for your objection. If the objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported through 
the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d 
like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/  
 
Yours  

      
Steph Walford (Mrs) 
Senior Improvements Officer 
 
Tel: 0115 977 4742  
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 

 
 

   
My ref:  H/SLW/ TRO 5294 

Date:   23rd March 2021 
  


